CITY of MARION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF CITY COUNCIL BUDGET COMMITTEE
MEETING

The meeting of the Marion Common Council Budget Committee scheduled for

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. is being cancelled.
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Brian Cowgill, Council President

February 15, 2022
10:30 a.m.

cc: All Common Council members
Jess Alumbaugh, Mayor

Tom Hunt, City Attorney
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